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Everyone is well into the school year.  Each month I will focus on one of the areas mentioned in the 
August newsletter.  This month:  Enhance respect for the sacrifices of our military heroes among 

school children by scheduling Veterans in Community Schools programs at local schools.  

 

Information on the Veterans in Community Schools program is available in the publications, Veterans in 

the Classroom: History in the First Person, on the Legion's website at Veterans in the classroom: an 

educational activity of The American Legion | Digital Archive  and Veterans in the classroom: history in 

the first person | Digital Archive (legion.org).  They contain helpful hints on starting this program in your 

area.   

• Collaborate with your local American Legion post to present this program in your 
schools.  

• Contact your local school teachers to see if they would be interested in hosting a Veterans 
in the Classroom event.   

• Provide information to the teacher hosting your program about the challenges facing 
today's military families.   

• The teacher can introduce the topic before your unit's presentation.  It may be helpful to 
reference the article that was published in the Legion's magazine at 
https://www.legion.org/magazine/162500/hardest-year .   

• Promote your Veterans in the Classroom  event through local media and on your own 
social media accounts.   

• Volunteer to provide transportation to and from the school for the veteran speaking in 
the classroom. 

• Wear your American Legion Auxiliary apparel when you visit classrooms.  
 
"The American Legion believes that our military veterans are living textbooks of American History. Their 

accounts of experiences in a uniform of the United States Armed Forces should be preserved and shared 

with others, especially with students in America’s schools." (American Legion Publication No. 23-015, 

Rev. 1-2012)  

 

I'm looking forward to hearing about the creative ways in which your Units and Members promote the 

Education Program. 

 

In the Spirit of Service, not for self, 

For Veterans, God and Country, 

Julie Vietri   
Education Chairman 
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